
 
TERM 4 

Assemblies 
Friday 14th Dec –  Combined 3/4/5/6 

 
DECEMBER 

Thursday 6th – Combined Christmas Tree/ 
School Concert 
Thursday 13th – School Concert back up date 
Friday 14th – Volunteers Appreciation Assembly 
Monday 17th – Year 6 Graduation Assembly  
Tuesday 18th - Year 6 Dinner   
Wednesday 19th – Year 6 final farewell tunnel 
and bell ringing 

Last day of School for 2018 
 

YOU CAN DO IT 

Persistence 
 

NO CANTEEN  
 Week 9 Monday 10th December 

 
              

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 
Last Day of School – Wednesday 19th Dec 

Y1-Y6 Students Return – Wed 30th Jan 
Kinder Commences – Thursday 7th Feb 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 
Only one more sleep to go until our School Concert/Christmas Tree 
night.  Today we shared in the excitement of a full costumed 
rehearsal.  The children are so looking forward to sharing their 
collective talents and I have to say they looked fantastic. 
REMINDER: 
For those who pre-ordered, the P & C barbeque will begin serving 
from 5:45pm. 
At 6.30pm – students to be in their designated classrooms.  The 
music student ensembles will be performing at this time. 
At 7.00pm – Concert begins 
NOTE: students are asked to bring in a water bottle.  Healthy snacks 
are optional. 
 
BEXHILL PUBLIC SCHOOL – SURVEYING THE COMMUNITY 
Bexhill Public School invites all families to participate in our 
annual parent survey. By completing the attached survey you 
will be offering valuable personal perspectives into the 
organisation and culture of our school, for the benefit of our 
students and the valued connection between BPS and the 
community. Please take the time to complete this survey as it 
will provide us with valuable information which will be used to 
guide our planning for 2019 and beyond. 
For parents with more than one child at the school you are 
welcome to complete more than one survey should your 
responses vary for each child. 
At the end of the survey space is provided for you to add 
written comments about our school not already included.  
We are aiming for 100% completion for the return of the 
surveys to ensure we have an accurate account of your 
thoughts and feelings. 
As an incentive we are offering the following per family. $100 
Coles Gift Voucher, $50 Coles Gift Voucher and a $25 Coles 
Gift Voucher. 
To be eligible for the lucky draw, please return your survey by 
Friday 14th December.  Results of the draw will be announced 
at the Year 6 Graduation Assembly on Monday 17th December.  
Please place your family name at the bottom of the survey 
which will be removed and placed into a box for the draw. 
Results of the survey will be communicated in our 2018 Annual Report. 
 
Thank you in anticipation. Your time and effort is most appreciated. 
 
Kind Regards  
Helen Craigie 
Principal  
 
 

BEXHILL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Phone: 02-66284223 - Fax: 02-66284248                                   
Email: bexhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.bexhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

Term 4 – Week 8 

 

  

     

 

 

December 

Sean, Cruz, Molly, Kealey, Lewis D, 
Sydney-Jack, Charlotte, Josie and 

Levi 

 

mailto:bexhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.bexhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


UNIFORMS 
Boys Blue Polo Shirts 

Blue and Gold Polo Shirts 
 (Sport – Girls and Boys) 

Girls Skorts   -   Hats 
All in stock and available from the office 

 
Girl’s Shirts for 2019 MUST be 

ordered before the holidays 

Awards  

Week 7 Term 4 

Class/Merit   
Kinder – Levi C & Lacey  

Year 1 – Djidji & Jacinta 
Year 2 – Max and James 
Year 3/4 – Jonah P & Eva  

Year 4/5/6 – Kane & Makayla 
 

‘You Can Do It’ 
KEY - Persistence 

Kinder – Kurt 
Year 1 – Lilah-Rose 
Year 2 – Callum 

Year 3/4 – Chenique 
Year 4/5/6 - Johny 

 

Reggie Vegie 
Kinder 

Gnome of Knowledge 
Year 1 for using punctuation in their 

sentences 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Students need a sensible way to carry books and notes to and from 
class each day. This backpack has compartments for everything a 
growing student might need. It features a padded backing to protect 
the spine and padded arm straps for added comfort and even weight 
distribution. Reinforced loop for easy storage.  To keep everything dry, 
the backpack is made from a waterproof polyester oxford, and any 
drink spills are kept on the outside with an external water bottle 
holder. Capacity:16.5 Litres.  If you are interested in purchasing a 
backpack please contact the office by Friday 7th December. 

 
 



 
P and C NEWS 
The position of Canteen Co-ordinator has become vacant and we are calling for anyone who would like to 
volunteer to take on the role.  If you are interested,  please contact Eloise on 0418 643 526 or Helen for more 
information.  
 
The air conditioner in the canteen has broken down and is in the process of being replaced.  Due to this, the 
normal canteen will not run for the rest of the year, however the P & C will be  holding a “special” canteen day 
on Monday 17 December.  Please see the details below. 
 
 
 
 

Bexhill Christmas Wishing Tree 

The SRC this year has proposed that our annual charity collection 
will be supporting  St Vincent DePaul. 

In order to do this they ask that donated items be given to each 
class to build a ‘Wishing Tree’. 

Please ensure items are non-perishable and not out of date. If 
presents are wrapped for children, please indicate appropriate age 
and gender. 

Please have all donations at school before Wednesday 12th December 
to support this worthy cause. 

 
 

Mexican Meal Deal @ The Canteen 
Monday 17 December 2018 

 
 Please complete the order form below & return to school by Friday 14 December. 
 
This special Mexican Meal Deal will consist of either Nachos or Tacos + an iceblock.  The cost is 
$5.00. 
 
Child 1’s Name: _____________________________ 
 
   Beef Tacos  
 
   Beef Nachos  
 
   Nachos & Cheese 
 
Child 2’s Name: _____________________________ 
 
   Beef Tacos  
 
   Beef Nachos  
 
   Nachos & Cheese 
 
 
 



   Music Tuition 2019 - Bexhill Public School 
If you have a child who is interested there are possibly spots available for Guitar, Drums and Keyboard. 
Tuition is in small groups or one on one if requested. The lessons are for half an hour. Instruments are 
available at school if required or convenient.  

My name is Daniel Bennier and I am a local dad. I come with a wealth of knowledge as a High School 
music teacher. I have an extensive background in school bands and choirs. I will be teaching students how to read and 
play instruments in an engaging way.  
 
$15 per student for a group session 

$25 per student for a one-on-one lesson 

 
If you are interested in booking a lesson for your child/ren, please complete the Expression of Interest note below and you 
will be contacted with a lesson time and payment information. If you would like more information on the lessons, please 
contact Daniel on 0437 845 814 or danielbennier76@gmail.com. 

Daniel Bennier 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

MUSIC TUTORING 

 

STUDENT NAME: _________________________    YEAR LEVEL: _______________ 

   I would like my child to participate in music tutoring.  

Please circle:  Guitar    Drums   Keyboard 

Please circle:  Small Group  One-on-one lesson 

Parent name :_______________________ 

Parent signature : _______________________   Contact Number: _______________ 

Email Address : ______________________________________________________ 

 


